
Quick Notes:  The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, April 6, 2020 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) voted for the following steps to 
be taken regarding Madison County Government-related meetings to be in compliance 
with Federal guidelines and Madison County’s Emergency Declaration related to the 
COVID-19 virus: 

 
‐ Attendance at board meetings will be limited to 10 people (Members of the 

Board of Supervisors, the Chancery Clerk, the Sheriff, the Board Attorney, 
the County Administrator and the Comptroller). 

 

‐ Presenters that are on the agenda will be staged in the Board 
Conference Room to provide a healthy distance between presenters. 

 

‐ A Supervisor may add someone to the agenda, and this presenter will 
be staged in the Board Conference Room, as well. 

 

‐ Handouts must be submitted in advance of the board meeting for 
appropriate distribution. 

 

‐    Presenters will be asked to enter the Boardroom at the time their business item 
is called for consideration. Following their presentation, in an attempt to keep 
the board room to 10 people, presenters will be asked to exit the Boardroom. 

 
- Citizens who have business with the Board, will be asked to wait outside of 

the Boardroom and will be notified when they come-up on the agenda. 
 
  
The guidelines may also apply to other meetings, such as Planning and Zoning, until further 
notice. 
 

• In addition, the Board heard an update on the following items regarding the COVID-19 
virus: 

 
- If a taxpayer has government-related business and needs to visit with an 

employee, they are requested to make an appointment, use email, the 
telephone or visit our website, www.madison-co.gov.   

 

- The Board was advised that the volume of garbage has increased by 50 
percent.  To that end, Waste Management is continuing with its established 
schedule but if garbage is not picked up on the regular pick-up day, it will be 
picked-up the next business day. 

 

http://www.madison-co.gov/


- Although Madison County parks are open so citizens can use the walking 
trails, the children’s play equipment will be taped-off to help prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. 

 

- Household Hazardous Waste Day has been postponed until further notice. 
 

- In order to be in Federal and County compliance, the Sherriff’s Office has 
postponed the April Community Advisory Board, as stated on the Sheriff’s 
website, www.sheriffrandytucker.com.  When the next meeting is scheduled it 
will be announced on the same website. 

 

• The Board approved the purchase of in-car video equipment for 21 pursuit vehicles for 
the Sheriff’s office. 

 
• The Board approved $427,000 to overlay Kearney Park Road to Livingston Vernon 

Road. 
 

• The Board approved $18,077 to add Charlton Drive to the 2020 Road Plan. 
 

• The Board approved $309,500 to add Gus Green Road to the 2020 Road Plan. 
 

• The Board approved an Interlocal Agreement between Madison County and the Town of 
Flora for overlay of Kearney Park Road, in the town of Flora.  This is a project that is 
partially funded by the Metropolitan Planning Organizataion. 
 

• Planning and Zoning voted to allow The Range an additional 58.63 square feet of signage 
and the Board approved. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Madison County Board of Supervisors meeting is  

Monday, April 20, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. 

http://www.sheriffrandytucker.com/

